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12th October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 11 Students 
 
Thank you to everyone that was able to attend the Information Evening on Monday.  
We understand that not everyone was able to join us and also some of you may wish to 
look back through the slides that we used; here is a link to a view only version of the 
presentation:  
 
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1pp7G26WpAOz2o6DI0lr1ndtzMDiE6oT2FLBc5
7msHGs/edit?usp=sharing 
 
The following links were also referred to during the presentation:  
 

• Seneca: https://www.senecalearning.com/ (slide 32) 

• Arden Revision Website:  https://sites.google.com/arden.solihull.sch.uk/year-11-
revision-resources/home (slide 37) 

• A Christmas Carol Free Audio 
Book:  https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/p07l9vg7 (slide 34) 

• Unseen 19th Century extracts: https://www.gutenberg.org/ (slide 34) 
 
Hopefully you will find the above information useful. As always, we are here to help and 
support your child and so if you have specific worries or concerns, please contact the 
school via email - office@arden.solihull.sch.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 
Linda Page 
Deputy Headteacher 
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